
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:59:46 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:06 AM
Subject: FW: Borden

-----Original Message-----
From: Arnold Pearson [mailto:arnoldp69@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 6:41 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden

There is absolutely no need for DP Murphy to have a new  business in Borden! Everything is running just perfectly
as is! Existing businesses will be destroyed and jobs will be lost! I frequently do business at Cerettis and that’s the
way it needs to stay!! To allow this application to go ahead is a slap in the face of all locals! Please deny the
application.. we do not want ANOTHER DP Murphy business!
Sent from my iPhone
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